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Nicole Spencer

Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
P.O. Box 938

Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Dear Ms. Spencer,

Re: Tyhee NWT Corp. Yellowknife Gold Project (EA0809-003):
Reguesting Due Date Extension for Information Requests

The Government of the Northwest Territories (GNWT) acknowledges that the Mackenzie
Valley Environmental Impact Review Board has set a due date of June 8™ 2012 for
Information Requests pertaining to the Tyhee NWT Corp. Yellowknife Gold Project
environmental assessment. The GNWT is respectfully requesting an extension of an
additional week in order to review materials and submit any subsequent Information
Requests.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this request, please contact Loretta Ransom,
Environmental Assessment Analyst at (867) 873-7905 or loretta_ransom@gov.nt.ca.

Sincerely,

J
Loretta Ransom
Environmental Assessment Analyst
Environmental Assessment and Monitoring
Land and Water Division
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Government of the Northwest Territories
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